BALLET WITH MS. RIO
STUDIO PROGRAM POLICIES
INTERCLUB ACADEMY OF DANCE | NILES FAMILY FITNESS CENTER
GLENVIEW PARK CENTER

For school program policies at MARY, SEAT OF WISDOM SCHOOL, ST. JULIANA SCHOOL,
ST. PAUL OF THE CROSS SCHOOL, & DISTRICT 63’s FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER,
please contact your location’s administration for more information.

Interclub Parking: Parents/caregivers may park in the lots in front and behind Interclub
Academy of Dance, but all must enter through the front door on Milwaukee. Please do
not use the parking lot on the side of the complex, where cars are subject to be towed.

Interclub: Drop off and pick up for class is done in the front lobby. Parents/caregivers
for young students who may need assistance going to the restroom must remain in
the front lobby during class.

NFFC: Drop off and pick up for class is done on the 2nd floor in front of the studio.
Parents/caregivers may wait during class in the 1st floor lounge or leave the premises.
There will be staff members available to escort students to the bathroom if necessary.

GPC: Drop off and pick up for class is done on the 2nd floor in front of the studio.
Parents/caregivers for young students who may need assistance going to the
restroom must remain in the 2nd floor waiting area during class.

Parents, caregivers, and family members are not allowed into the dance studio,
except for during Parents’ Visiting Week, in which parents and family members are
invited to watch the entirety of class, occurring the last week of most sessions.

Children must be accompanied by a parent or caregiver at all times outside of the
child’s designated class time.

Students are expected to attend class punctually. Those entering late can cause a
distraction to other students and create a safety hazard to miss proper warm up.

No food or drinks are allowed in the studio other than water. Ordinary belongings
should be left in the dressing room or with the parent/caregiver.

Students receive blank sticker books the first time they register for a Ballet with Ms.
Rio “studio” program. These books should be brought to each class in order to collect
stickers as a reward for good behavior.

Please observe proper dress/hair code (see Uniform Code document). No costumes,
tutus, or dress-up clothes. No dance shoes allowed on the street.

Questions? Email us at info@dancerio.com or Call/Text 847-720-5789.

THANK YOU for your cooperation!
Ballet with Ms. Rio
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